
Announcement: Wilder Fellowship Opportunities 2022 
 
The Department of Physics and Astronomy invites applications for Wilder Fellowships. 
 
This opportunity is for an undergraduate doing full-time work in the Department during an off 
term. Typically, it is used summer term, though can be any term in which a student is not taking 
courses. This summer, COVID permitting, Wilder Fellows will be part of the community present 
in Wilder Hall. 
 
This year we are offering two very different Fellowships. One will be a research fellowship, 
pursuing a project with a faculty member, who must agree ahead of time to supervise the 
project. The second is a job cataloging and documenting the Department's extensive collection 
of lecture-demonstration equipment, in collaboration with Ralph Gibson, who is retiring after 
having managed this resource for a half-century. 
 
Applications should be submitted as PDF files. For the research option, the application must 
include: 
 
1) The student's name 
2) The name of the advisor who has agreed to supervise the project, 
3) A brief description of the project, 
4) An estimated schedule for the work, including start and end dates, and 
5) A listing of other funding, if any, available to support the work. 
6) On a separate page, the student's Curriculum Vitae, with an emphasis on background in 
physics and astronomy. 
 
Awards can be for up to 40 hours/week for up to 10 weeks at $15/hour. Applications should be 
sent to Meg Whitlock [Megan.P.Whitlock@Dartmouth.edu] no later than Monday, May 2nd, as 
they will be reviewed by the faculty committee that week. 
 
Questions can be referred to the faculty committee: Profs Yi-Hsin Liu, Kevin Wright and John 
Thorstensen. 
 

mailto:Megan.P.Whitlock@Dartmouth.edu

